
March 3,2010 

Ms. Jan Sanders, 
Director of Information Services 
Central Library 
285 East Walnut Street 
Pasadena, CA 91109 

Dear Jan: 
This letter is to officially let you know that my husband and I have sold our 

home and pending the close of escrow will be moving to northern California to be 
near our Granddaughter and expected twins. My last meeting with the 
Commission will be the one in April. 

I am so sorry to leave without completing my term both as president of the 
Commission and as a Commissioner. It has been a real pleasure to serve and I so 
appreciate all the information and knowledge which you have shared with all of 
us. It has really opened my eyes as to the importance of libraries. I have always 
been a supporter of the library back to the first parcel tax. But, the information 
you have given us has deepened my understanding and appreciation of just what 
libraries do and contribute to the community. 

It has also been a personal pleasure to get to know you and see the terrific 
job you are doing with our library. I wish you continue success especially in these 
very difficult times. 

Thank you again for the opportunity to serve both the library and the City 
of Pasadena. 

With all best wishes, 

&fd Augusta L. Parrington 
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